Hunters Hill Out of School Hours EVENT DAY PERMISSION

Dear Parent/Guardian

It is our responsibility to seek permission for your child to participate in the **Hunters Hill Public School Out of School Hours** Event Day on the **21**st **January 2021**. All measures have been taken to ensure that this event is safe for all students.

Your child can still participate in the event should you not wish for them to be sprayed with colour powder. The staff will do their best to throw the powder at the torso, however wind and other factors can cause the powder to protrude on the face. You may wish for your child to bring their own eye protection such as sunglasses or goggles.

The colour powder used in the event is non-toxic, biodegradable and environmentally friendly consisting of 98% corn starch and 2% food colouring. It will likely washout of your child's clothing, however we recommend that your child wears a plain white shirt that you don't mind being coloured. That's what the event is all about!

Based on the toxicology profiles of the powders used, their concentrations in the formulation and the mode of use, the colour powder is considered safe for use. Students with lung issues such as asthma are advised to be careful in their decision to participate.

Should you wish to view the ingredient listings and toxicology risk assessment of the powder, please see the staff in the Administration Office.

IF YOU DO NOT COMPLETE THE BELOW PERMISSION SLIP THIS WILL CONFIRM THAT YOUR CHILD CANNOT PARTICIPATE

Please complete and return to the Administration Complete and Return to		
NAME) Event Day on the (EVENT DATE).	Office.	Please comple
	participate in the (SCHOO	
Comments/Notes:		Comments/Notes:

Parent/Guardian's Signature